FEB 15 1985 ™

In Reply Refer To:
Docket: 50-298

Nebraska Public Power District
ATTN: L. Kuncl, Assistant General
Manager - Nuclear

P. 0. Box 499
Columbus, Nebraska 68601
Dear Mr. Kuncl:

This confirms our telephone conversation of February 13, 1985,
concerning a meeting to be held in the Region IV offices at 10:30 a.m, on
March 1, 1985. We understand that this meeting will be for the purpose of
discussing issues of mutual interest.

Sincerely,

Robert D. Martin
Regional Administrator
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